
Policy F.Y.I.
From the Policy Unit
Date: 04-19-2024
FYI-432
Please contact the Policy Unit if you
have questions regarding this
announcement at
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov.

SUBJECT: Policy FYI-432 |USCustoms and Border Patrol Payroll Address
Change

This Policy FYI is to inform teammembers that, effective immediately, themailing
address for the US Customs and Border Patrol Payroll has changed.

To ensure timely processing, please use the new address below to send Income
WithholdingOrders (IWO), NationalMedical Support Notices (NMSN) and
Verification of Employment (VOE) requests.

NewAddress

USCustoms and Border Protection

Finance and Accounting Division

Payroll Branch

8899 E. 56th St.

Indianapolis, IN 46249

Please direct questions to Payroll-Information@cbp.dhs.gov

Weurge DCSS teammembers to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.


